
RSVP LINK:

DACA Post Decision Panel:
Here To Stay!

The webinar will be a panel that will consist of an attorney,
psychologist, non-DACA and DACA recipient, an

entrepreneur, and an activist. 

Note: The webinar will be 2-days after the Supreme Court makes a decision.
Potential dates for the webinar are Wednesday and Saturday. You must RSVP
and we will send you a link within 24 hours before the webinar. We will have

more upcoming webinars with updates, information, resources. and other
important related topics. 

In collaboration with Immigrant Organizations and
partnered Community Colleges we present

When: TBA | 6 p.m.- 8 p.m.
https://bit.ly/DACAPostDecisionPanel

The webinar will be in English. We will translate key information from
the panel in various languages and share it with the community. 


